A  FRIENDLY  REMINDER FROM THE LUNCHROOM
The lunch warm-up program is intended for reheating food. Students should not bring frozen meals that need to be cooked, or meals that require adding boiling water. Food must take 1 minute or less to heat, as time does not permit for longer heating requirements. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, please be sure your child has the cutlery (i.e. spoon, fork etc.) he or she needs in their lunch bag. The school cafeteria only provides cutlery to students who have ordered their lunch.   
Thank You




